
From: Taillon, Jeff
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Card, Rachel <RachelCard@gov.sc.gov>
Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/4/2013 11:21:14 AM
Subject: RE: Project to began on Monday October 10th

You got it.  Thanks.
 
Jeff Taillon
(803) 734-5129|Direct Line
(803) 767-7653|Cell
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 11:20 AM

To: Card, Rachel; Pitts, Ted; Soura, Christian; Taillon, Jeff

Subject: FW: Project to began on Monday October 10th
 
See below:
 
760- Rachel
783-Ted
784-Soura
789-Jeff
 
From: Martin, Jacqueline 

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 9:51 AM

To: Smoak, Carol

Cc: Praylow, Sharon

Subject: Project to began on Monday October 10th
 
Hi Carol, per our phone conversation, I am sending you the following space #’s in the garage that will need to vacate 
their space no later than 6:30 pm on the following days:
 
Monday, Oct 7th

Tuesday, Oct 8th

Wednesday, Oct 9th

Thursday, Oct 10th

 
The space #’s are: 760, 783, 784, and 789.
 
Thank You for taking care of this matter.
 
 
Jackie Martin
Parking Services
Phone:  734-4185
Fax:        734-0515
jrmartin@gs.sc.gov
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